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All Branches 
All Regional Officers 
All Regional Staff 
Regional Committee & Regional Council Members 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 

Contribution Increase 
 
Congress 2024 agreed an increase of 7p per week on Grade 1 and 2p a week on Grade 2 
contribution rates 
 
These increases take effect from 1 October 2024 and will be shown in Rule 45 of the 
updated Rule Book which should be available on the National website from 1 July 2024.  
www.gmb.org.uk/rulebook 
 

 
GMB Contribution Rates from 1 October 2024 

 
Grade 1 contributions will increase from  £3.35  to £3.42 a week or from  
      £14.57 to £14.88   a month 
 
Grade 2 contributions will increase from £1.93 to £1.95 a week or from  
      £8.40 to £8.48      a month 

 
MPO 
Former MPO members are required to pay contributions according to their remuneration 
but a minimum equivalent to the GMB Grade 1 rate. The revised scales are set out as 
follows:    

 

MPO Contribution Rates from 1 October 2024 
 

Remuneration Monthly Subscription Annual Subscription 

£ £ £ 
Up to 25,000 14.88 178.46 
25,001 to 30,000 15.55 186.60 
30,001 to 35,000 16.60 199.20 
35,001 to 40,000 18.15 217.80 
40,001 to 45,000 19.75 237.00 
45,001 to 50,000 21.00 252.00 
Over 50,000 22.25 267.00 
   
Retired Annual Only  19.00 

 
  

http://www.gmb.org.uk/rulebook


 
 
For members paying by check off deductions through their salaries, our National Admin Unit 
will notify employers of the increase from the week commencing 5 August 2024. 
 
 
For members paying through direct debit, in accordance with the Direct Debit Guarantee, 
those members will be notified of the increase by email or by a letter from the General 
Secretary during  September.  
 
 
In closing I would like to also request that all Regional Officers and Branch Officials bring 
these increases and changes to the attention of all workplace representatives and members 
in their workplaces. 
 
 
It would be extremely helpful if these changes could be shared with your branch and 
workplace members before the actual time of the increase.  
 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation and assistance 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Warren Kenny 
Regional Secretary 
 


